
 

 

NOTICE OF VACANCY 

 

May 1, 2020 

 

 

The Washington Township Board of Education announces a vacancy on the Board. 

 

The Board is accepting letters from interested Washington Township residents.  This 

position would run through December 31, 2020.  Qualifications include: must be a United 

States citizen, a Washington Township resident for a minimum of one year, and have the 

ability to read and write.  Letters stating your qualifications (which should include a list 

of community activities and a brief explanation for wanting to serve on the Board of 

Education) must be received by Thursday, May 14, 2020, at 12 noon.  Interviews will be 

scheduled after a resume and letter of intent is received.   

 

Applicants should be aware that in addition to the regular Board meeting each month, 

there is one work session, committee meetings, and, on occasion, special meetings are 

held. 

 

All correspondence should be emailed to the attention of Elaine Alestra at 

ealestra@wtps.org. 

 

 


